
 

 

 

 

                                                                                               29th November 2023 

 

 

 

Dear parent/carers of Year 4, 

We are very fortunate to have been given the opportunity to go to Wellsway School 

on Tuesday 12th December to watch their Christmas concert. 

We will be leaving school at 10.45 to get to Wellsway for 11.30.  The concert will end 

at 12.30 and we should be back at school for 1.15pm. 

Due to the timings, please could you provide your child with a snack to have before 

we leave, and can we ask that all children bring a packed lunch because we will 

have this in our classroom on our return. 

As we will be walking to Wellsway, we will be needing some parent volunteers to 

support us please.  Ideally, we would like 3 parents from each class.  Please could 

you let your child’s teacher know if you might be able to help with this. 

Thank you in advance for your support with this exciting festive opportunity! 

 

Kind regards, 

       

 

 

Mrs. Nethercott  Mrs. Brook                    Mr Jenkins 

 

 

 

 

 


